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A message from Mrs Thorpe to all our families…      

Thank you to everyone who supported our Willow Art Day last week, we made some beautiful creations 

that will move into our Sensory Garden over the next few weeks. Our stunning willow shelter is already 

outside giving shade to the children who sit inside. This week has been incredibly busy—a highlight has 

been our Rainforest Animals workshop for Year 3; they were so brave holding pythons (called Monty!) 

tarantulas, geckos and much more—an amazing afternoon! Our Eco-warriors also had a brilliant time   

visiting Claremont Farm, learning all about the Farm to Fork journey of UK strawberries as well as learning 

about sustainable farming and much more..and, rehearsals have started for The Tempest….exciting times! 

Dates for your diary… 

• Wednesday 3rd July—EPCHS transition days for Y6 

• Thursday 4th July—General Election Day, our school will 

be a polling station, but will open as usual. 

• Tuesday 9th July—KS2 Drama production of The Tempest, 

2pm and 6pm. 

• Wednesday 10th July—Summer Fair! 3.15pm 

• Thursday 11th July—Y6 College Visit Day  

• Thursday 11th July—CO2 Safety Assembly for everyone 

• Monday 15th July Reports out to parents 

• Tuesday 16th July—Y6 Pizza and Quiz Party 

• Wednesday 17th July—End of Year Thanksgiving Mass at 

9.15am, everyone welcome, please come along.  

   This Week’s Special Awards 

Well done to you all! 

Year 6:  Joe & Isla H 

Year 5: Holly & Eddie 

Year 4: Thomas C & Isla M 

Year 3:  Lillia & Joel 

Year 2: Sol & Sophie R 

Year 1:  Ellie & Luna 

EYFS:  Tommy D & Jacob 

Next week’s Forest School Class is EYFS on 4/7/24 

Next week’s Dinner Menu is: Week 1 

Attendance for 

week: 96.35% 

Governor Action: On Wednesday evening, our school 

hosted the Diocesan Governor Forum meeting that both 

Francis and George attended. Our governors have also 

set dates with school staff to review end of year data 

including Attendance, Attainment and Safeguarding checks.  Thank you to 

our governors for all the strategic work that goes on behind the scenes.  

CONGRATULATIONS  and 

thank you to all our     

children and families who 

celebrated First Holy  

Communion last weekend. 

It was a beautiful occasion 

and we are delighted to 

walk alongside you on 

your faith journey, well 

done children.  

YEAR 1 had a brilliant visit to Ness Gardens this week AND visited 

Rivacre Valley for Forest School. What an adventurous week. We are 

very grateful to all the parent helpers who give 

their time to support off site visits such as these, 

you make such a difference and we really         

appreciate you and the support you give. 

End of Year reports will come home on Monday 15th July. Teachers 

will be available for drop in appointments on Wednesday 17th July 

for any parents who wish to discuss the reports.  


